
 

 

Press Release no. 6 
Supplementary Regulations are released  
 
The highlight of the Czech rally season - Barum Czech Rally Zlín - is slowly but 
significantly getting closer and in only 2 months its 45th edition will begin. On the last day of 
June in the Zlín City Hall was held a press conference during which the organizers 
released Supplementary Regulations. Barum Czech Rally Zlín will be held on 28 to 30 
August 2015 as a seventh round of the FIA European Rally Championship (ERC) and as a 
fifth part of the Czech Rally Championship 2015. Supplementary Regulations include full 
programme and the schedule of the rally which contain all the necessary information.  
 
The organizer of the 45th Barum Czech Rally Zlín is Auto Club of the Czech Republic 
(ACCR) with cooperation with other auto clubs and organizations running in the Zlín 
Region. Total length is 645.41 km out of which 15 special stages account for 229.21 km in 
eight passages. Rally comprises of six sections ridden in two days. Crews will drive 
through the four districts of the Zlín Region - Zlín, Vsetín, Uherské Hradiště and Kroměříž. 
The Headquarters is located again in the Building no. 21, Headquarters of the Zlín Region. 
You can find there Information Centre and the Official Table. Press Centre is located at the 
University Centre and Library of Tomas Bata University in Zlín, Building U13. 
Scrutineering, marking and sealing takes place in Service area in Otrokovice.  The 
Ceremonial Start will take place on Náměstí Míru square in front of the City Hall. On 
Saturday, drivers start from Parc Fermé and they finish Leg 1 near Service area in 
Otrokovice. On Sunday, the crews start to Leg 2 from Otrokovice and the Finish takes 
place in front of the Zlín City Hall, Náměstí Míru square. Parc Fermé is next to Rally 
Headquarters and after Saturday in Otrokovice next to Service area.  
 
The organizers already know the names of the key FIA officials for the 45th edition of the 
very popular rally. FIA Sporting Delegate for Barum Rally will be once again Arnaud Crépin 
from France. FIA Observer for this year’s edition is Andrew Kellitt from Great Britain. 
Chairman of the Meeting is a very experienced official Uwe Schmidt from Germany. 
Stewards of the Meeting are Mrs Nayia Kontopoulou from Cyprus and Tomáš Kunc from 
Czech Republic. For the 14th time will be in Zlín FIA Technical Delegate whose specialty 
are all the technical aspects of this rally. This year it will be Karl-Heinz Goldstein’s job, 
Germany, his assistant is Luca Gibello from Italy. 
 
Supplementary Regulations can be downloaded, www.czechrally.com, you can also find 
there Rally Guide 1. 
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